
Caution to the potential impact Measure B might have 
This morning’s (4/26) Stu News starts with an article by Tom Johnson about Measure B. He opens 

by saying he likes Will O’Neill and considers him a friend but then goes on to explain why he ultimately is 
against Measure B. I completely agree with him for all the reasons he outlines and several more.  

It shouldn’t be about whether someone likes O’Neill or not but instead, what is the potential impact 
this change in electing a mayor would bring to our great city. One person having more power, the 
potential to give wealthy individuals more control because they will bring big dollars to campaigns, 
reducing districts from 7 to 6 are all reasons residents should be concerned.  

These reasons and more are why so many former council members, mayors and residents are 
against B. Vote no on B. 

Mike Groff 
Newport Beach  

 


